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Scoil Mhuire NS Hallowe’en Fancy Dress 2019 

For the past 5 years we have organised a Fancy Dress Day for the last day of this term. 

2014 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2015 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2016 Loughlin Óg Burns Fund 

2017 BUMBLEance 

2018 BUMBLEance 

This year on Friday October 25th we are nominating Make a Wish Foundation to be the beneficiary. 

“Our wishes give seriously ill children the chance to do something extraordinary. For many children, a wish 

is an opportunity to do something they never thought possible when life is tough. Children's wishes can 

range from being a princess for the day or meeting their hero, to going on a once-in-a-lifetime family 

holiday.  Whatever each child's wish is, we make the experience a truly individual and memorable one.” 

More information on this Foundation may be found at https://www.makeawish.ie/our-wishes/faqs 

All contributions towards this worthy cause will be gratefully accepted. Many thanks in advance!! 

School day will be as normal as possible, apart from the Fancy Dress and Infants will go home at 2pm 

and all others at 3pm as usual. 

Treats for pupils will be provided by the teachers so please do not send in any sweets etc with your 

children. 

School will close Friday 25th October for Hallowe’en Break and reopen on Monday November 4th  

Parents Association 2019/20 
 
The AGM of the Scoil Mhuire Parents Association will take in at Bornacoola Community Centre on 
tomorrow Thursday October 24th at 8pm. All parents are invited to attend. We wish to thank the outgoing 
PA for its excellent work over the past school year.  
 

Board of Management 2019/23 

Please note that permission to nominate forms need to be returned by this Friday if that is what you wish 

to do. 
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